STOP THE CUTS TO TAFE NSW.  ENSURE FUNDING FOR SECOND CHANCE EDUCATION, LIFE-WIDE AND LIFE-LONG LEARNING
October 2019
The Hon Gadys Berejiklian
Premier and 

Parliament House, Sydney NSW 2000


and/or

The Hon John Barilaro MP

Minister for Skills
Parliament House, Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Premier or Dear Minister
As a community worker and leader, I am writing to ask you to ensure that TAFE NSW is effectively funded for the ongoing provision of second chance and further education opportunities for disadvantaged people and our communities.

Specialist programs at our centres and our communities are at risk and provision has already been reduced.  Units such as Multicultural, Outreach, Disabilities, General Education, Aboriginal and Counselling have been very effective in enabling our clients to succeed in developing pathways to education, work and community participation. While some of these units have been set adrift, renamed, restructure, our need remains the same.
Without such programs and support, people would be unlikely to succeed in the Australian workplace.  We urge you to provide effective ongoing funding at an appropriate level to TAFE NSW so it can continue to provide access programs and services across NSW.

Yours sincerely

…………………………….
Signature

…………………………….  Address

…………………………………… P/code ………. 
